From: Ross Charette [e-mail redacted]

Sent: Saturday, September 25, 2010 11:50 PM
To: Bilski_Guidance

Cc: [e-mail redacted]

Subject: Please Stop Issuing Software Patents!

This has been an issue of concern for me for years. | believe that software is copy-
writable just like any other written works, and the additional "protection™ of patents are
unneeded and do nothing but stifle the freedom of individuals to modify the language of
computers programs to do what they want in the best way possible.

Please consider not issuing software patents.

Sincerely,

Ross Charette | Client Systems Technician
Room 116 | ext. 306



